
ATTACHMENT 6

Public Comments



Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

From: Ken Miller
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: PLN-10946-SP
Date: Monday, December 05, 2022 10:55:21 AM

From a neighbor at 7000 Mt View Road,

Please require immediate solar and no generators
I understand this is costly, but so is the pollution they are requiring all of us to bear the cost of,
the fuel they require again another cost to us, the noise generated especially at night
There’s plenty of sun

Respectfully,

Ken Miller

Ken Miller
1658 Ocean Drive
Mckinleyville, Ca 95519
707-8397444
707-4967444cell/text
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